
Visiting your GP during
the coronavirus pandemic
Please don’t ignore any symptoms that might need 
medical attention. The NHS is here for you.

Where possible, we are continuing to hold appointments by 
phone, video or online. If we do need to see you in person,
you will be asked to come into the practice for an appointment. 

We have made some changes to make this is as safe as possible 
for everyone:

socially-distanced waiting areas

If you have any concerns or questions, 
please phone ahead to discuss.

hand sanitiser

do not come into the practice if you are self-isolating 
and/or have any coronavirus symptoms

staff must wear appropriate personal
protective equipment (PPE)

patients must wear a face mask.
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